
 

 

 

25th May 2012 

 

 

Re: Olympic Torch Photo 

 

Dear Parents and Athletes, 

 

We have arranged a photo opportunity for Junior Members to have their photo taken with 

the Olympic Torch when it visits St Helens on Friday 1st June.  

 

Details: 

Meet at 1.15pm at the “Always and Forever” Bridal Shop on Greenfield Road (one way 

system at Denton’s Green). Please bear the traffic and road closures in mind. 

 

Athletes MUST be wearing club vests and if they have them hoodies or fleeces.  

Please also try to wear black shorts or tracksuit bottoms.  

 

We want all of the athletes to look smart for the photo so that we can use it on the web site 

etc in the future. 

 

We appreciate that the photo takes place within school hours so we have created a letter 

which can be sent into school to ask that your child be excused so that they can take 

advantage of this once in a lifetime opportunity. Please visit the club web site to download a 

copy, complete the details and send it in to obtain permission. 

 

To help us organise the shoot, please let me know if you are attending by emailing 

ayoung@demuto.eu.  

 

Sorry for the short notice but the council have just confirmed the details with us. 

 

Thanks and I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Ant 

 

 


